
Golden State 
'Nater Cornpany 

November 13, 2017 
Boris Tantchev, D&D Engineering Inc. 
8901 S. La Cienega Blvd, suite #106 
Inglewood, CA 90301 

Re: Will Serve Letter for 17 Acres Development between Century Blvd to the north, 103rd 
Street to the south, Prairie Ave to the west and Doty Ave to the east 

Dear Mr. Tantchev: 

This letter is to inform you that water service is available to the above referenced address from 
Golden State Water Company's (GSWC) Southwest District water system located in Los Angeles 
County. Service to the address can be provided from our existing water facilities within Century 
Blvd, 103rd Street, Prairie Ave. and Doty Ave. 

Upon completion and execution of an agreement between Golden State Water Company 
(GSWC) and the applicant that contains satisfactory financial arrangements and other provisions 
governing the extension of water service under the Water Service Agreement, GSWC will begin 
providing water service for the referenced address once all owner obligations have been 
satisfied. Analysis of more detailed development plans may require the owner to participate in 
the construction of special facilities prior to the Company providing water service. 

GSWC is committed to providing water service to all customers within its service area, 
consistent with the company's obligations under rules, statutes and regulations of both the 
California Department of Public Health and the California Public Utilities Commission. 

Unless modified or extended by GSWC, this Will Serve Letter shall terminate and be of no 
further force and effect one year from the date indicated above. 

If you have any questions concerning the issues addressed in this letter, please let us know. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph Zhao, P.E., PhD. 
Operations Engineer 
Southwest District 

1600 W. Redondo Beach 8ivd .. Suite 101, Gardena, CA. 90247 

Tel: (310} 767-8200 Fax: (310} 436-6065 


